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SIMSBURY YOUTH SERVICE BUREAU ADVISORY BOARD

MINUTES

February 1, 2010

On February 1st, 2010, the Simsbury Youth Services Bureau Advisory Board 
met at the Simsbury High School in the office of Maureen Davis.

In attendance:    Maureen Davis, Kim Lawlor, Thomas Tyburski, Mary Hashmi, 
Emily Cyr, Mary Kerr, Ann Marie Graikoski, Matthew Markowitz, Wilco Carey, 
Elizabeth Maher, and M. Lecours-Beck.

Board members discussed the following issues:

Early Release Day events coming up for middle school students;
Upcoming presentations by Victor DeNoble and Dr. Anthony Wolf’
The CSI program put on by Simsbury Police Department Explorers at 

Central School;
Youth and the law class at Henry James Middle School;
Drunk driving awareness events planned for the high school;
Recreation programs and job openings;
High school traffic problems on Thursday mornings;
Teen Center;
Texting, sexting and cell phone use at school;
High school dances;
Student volunteers for serving at South Park Inn; and
High school library.

Having no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was 
adjourned at 3:15 P.M.



_____________________________________
M. 

Lecours-Beck

*NOTE:  A more complete set of Minutes is available at the Social Services 
Office and in the Office of the Town Clerk.


